From: Fowler, David

Sent: 01 July 2019 08:48
To: Planning

Subject: FW: Brill Place Tower
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Please upload representation. 2019/2475/P.
Thanks,
David

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From:

Sent: 29 June 2019 08:03

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Brill Place Tower

Increased footprint

this would massively increase the footprint of the tower, talking up more space in the park “Plot 7: 54no. residential
units over flexible A1/A2/A3/D1 floorspace at ground level (approximately 70sq.m)” and the current planning
application requests “inclusion of 24sqm (GEA) substation at ground level resulting in an increase in footprint area
of 31sgm.” Not acceptable for planning to increase in this way as even more precious green space would disappear
from an area that is already disproportionately short of GREEN space Sincerely Mary Wood



